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Ruth Nettles 

From: Imschlabach@aol.com 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc state fl us 

Subject: Docket #080079-SU 

Attachments: UCF letter to FPSC 5-28-08 doc 

~ _ _ ^ ^ _  

Thursday, May 29,2008 12 42 PM 

Stay informed, get connected and more with AOL on your phone 

5/29/2008 



uti6it.y Cmpmath of YL, Inc. 
1 0 0  CGuGliouse Lane, SeGring, Y L  33876 

May 28,2008 

Clerk of the Commission 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Concerning Docket# 080079-SU 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We are unable to provide all of the additional information requested 
by the commission in time for the May 30 deadline. We have asked 
for a one week extension and received verbal approval from Pat 
Brady, moving the deadline to June 6. 

Sincerely, 

s/Ralph G. Horak 


